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The 2021 Delano Kindred Reunion and Annual Membership Meeting will be held Friday 17Sep 
and Saturday 18Sep. 
 
The Delano Kindred last held their annual meeting in the Plymouth and Duxbury area in June 
2005, 16 years ago. It is exciting to have the DK back in the area where it held its first meeting in 
1991. 
 
To celebrate the 400th anniversary of the arrival of our ancestor, Philippe De Lannoy (Philip 
Delano) we are focusing on the first 30-40 years of his life in Leiden, Plymouth and Duxbury 
where Philip was a founder of the town. 
 
We will also look at the influence the Delano descendants on local Duxbury maritime history.  
 
Details of the meeting are included in the information about and registration for the weekend 
presented on the website and distributed to current members. 
 


